
May 8, 2024

President Ferguson,

As the General Chairperson of GO346, I stand united in support of your
re-election as President of the SMART Transportation Division. I have
encouraged all Local Chairpersons within our committee to request that
their delegates cast their votes in favor of Jeremy Ferguson.

Jeremy’s dedication, leadership, and commitment to our Organization have
been unwavering. His vision for the future aligns with our goals, and we
believe he is the right candidate to lead us forward.

Let us come together and ensure a strong voice for our members. Vote for
Jeremy Ferguson!

--
Joseph Borders
General Chairman GO346
(478)954-4694


